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COUNCIL OF UNDERGRADUATE RESEARCH 

Malcolm X College 

 

 

 

   THE CHANCELLOR 

 

REPORTS that Malcolm X College hosted the Council of Undergraduate Research's 

2010 National Science Foundation-funded workshop focused on 

increasing opportunities for undergraduate research at community 

colleges. This is the first time the Council of Undergraduate Research has 

held one of its national workshops at a community college.  In addition to 

hosting the event, members of the Malcolm X College science and 

mathematics faculty participated in the National Science Foundation 

workshop. 

 

 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

       Cheryl L. Hyman 

       Chancellor 
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